Dear Sir/Madam, 22-10-2016

" 1 am writing to send my heartfelt thanks and high regards for Miss
Vivian Man who took good care of my baby and me during July, 2016 to
October, 2016. She is an experienced lady who can provide a Iot of
information after my pregnancy. She gave me advice and opinion about
how to take care of my baby. She has a great sense of responsibility so
my baby feels safe and comfortable. Also she.takes a heart to look after
my baby. I highly appreciate what she did these days.

I am very impressed. Miss Man has shown her kindness and patience
to my baby. She is really professional and she is willing to share all her

knowledge with me. I am glad to learn a [ot from her. Finally [ want to

express my gratitude to Miss Man again.

Best wishes and warm regards,



